
 

CIVIL SERVICE ONLINE GRADUATE ENTRANCE EXAMINATION 

 

GENERAL NOTICE!!!  

EXTENTION DATE FOR PAYMENT  

 

The Office of the Head of the Civil Service (OHCS) wishes to notify candidates who are set to 

write the Civil Service Graduate Entrance Examination, on 19th May, 2023, that date for payment 

for the examination fees has been extended to 17th May, 2023.  

 

This is to make way for those who have not been successful in making the payment. 

 

 

 

 


